
 

 

Announcements and Upcoming Events 
 
Hearing Assists are available at the Sound Booth. 
 

Thursday Night Meal:  Thank you to everyone who contributed to this out-
reach.  The need is less now that people are going back to work, so there is no 
need for more food donations.  We served our last meal on May 21st.  Thanks 
again for your support of this ministry!  
 
LifeCare Clinic's Baby Bottle Boomerang started on May 10th—Please pick up 
a bottle on your way out of church.  Fill the bottle with loose pocket change, 
dollar bills or a check.  On Father’s Day, June 21st, return your bottle to the 
church. 
 

Upcoming Youth Events:  Please subscribe to our youth newsletter for up-
coming events or see our YouTube page.  Search for Atlantic E Free Church. 
 
Please check your email and the church Facebook page regularly for updates 
from the church about programs, etc.  If you have subscribed to our all-church 
e-mail list, but aren’t receiving our e-mails, please check your spam/junk folder 
and verify that church@atlanticfreechurch.com is in your address book/
contacts.  If you are not subscribed and would like to be, please e-mail the 
church office at church@atlanticfreechurch.com and request the link to sign 
up. 
 
Please come to a Bridal Shower honoring Emily Orban, Bride elect of Reid 
Nichols, on Saturday, May 30th at 9:30 am, at the home of Jane Becker at 
62181 610th St., Atlantic.  Emily is registered at Target, Amazon and Bed, Bath 
and Beyond.  If you have questions and to RSVP, contact Galynn at 249-2071. 
 

(Invitations to showers are usually handed out by the person/people hosting 
the shower, but we are including this invitation in the bulletin to minimize the 
amount of paper handled by different people.)  

Face to Face with Fear 
Psalm 56 

 

Sunday, May 24th, 2020 



 

 

 

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, please observe the follow-
ing social distancing guidelines while in the church building:   

 
 

 

W E L C O M E  T O  S U N D A Y  W O R S H I P !  

Your children are welcome in the worship service.  

 

Children’s Church/Lil’ Praisers and Nursery will not be 

offered until later in the summer, but you are welcome to  

use the Fellowship Hall area as a place to take your child       

if he/she becomes restless during the service. 

 

 
Worship Service  

 10:30 a.m. 

                                Church Office 

  church@atlanticfreechurch.com 

  Church Webpage 

  www.atlanticfreechurch.com 

Senior Pastor Don McLean 

pastor_don@atlanticfreechurch.com 

Pastor of Students & Discipleship Stephen Baxley 

pastor_stephen@atlanticfreechurch.com 

Children’s Discipleship Director Pam Russell                                                         

pam@atlanticfreechurch.com 

Atlantic Evangelical Free Church and AEFCYouth  

@atlanticefree and @AEFCYouth 

 

Looking for a place to serve? 

You can volunteer in music,  

children’s and many more          

ministries. Email us at 

serve@atlanticfreechurch.com 

to get involved. 

Atlantic E Free Church 

 Maintain a minimum distance of two arm lengths (six 
feet) between other people who are not members of your 
household. 

 Do not shake hands or hug people outside of your family. 

 Avoid touching your eyes, nose, mouth, and face while at 
church. 

 Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing. 
Cough or sneeze into your elbow rather than your hands.  
Consider using hand sanitizer and /or wearing a face 
cover. 

 Practice regular washing of hands with soap and water. 

 ring or mask. 

 Facility access is limited to the Auditorium, Fellowship Hall 
and Restrooms for the time being. 



 

 


